
Submitter: Michael Winklepleck 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

I absolutely oppose this ridiculous bill. The level at which the state continues to tax 

citizens is beyond what this state can bear. This state already miss manages every 

dollar it receives. We do not need to collect more money for non-governmental, 

bureaucratic organizations that do not represent the will of the people nor were they 

elected by the citizens of Oregon. I also implore this body to stop the unfunded 

mandates by bureaucratic organization, such DEQ, OHA and the like.   


